
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 4 & 5 Parents 

I would like give you further information about the residential to Castleton from the 17th April to 19th 

April.  

We will travel from school to Loose Hill Hall in Castleton by coach and return to school Wednesday 

afternoon around 3pm. The adults accompanying the trip will be, Mr Roberts, Mr Birch, and Mrs 

Lord (Governor and Grandparent to Hattie) 

The activities that will be provided by Castleton YHA are: 

Wednesday     

Roman Battle         

Siege Engines         

Fossil Making 

Thursday    

Three Rocks Walk                                  

Gem Panning     

Friday     

Archery   

Jumblies     

 

Please find attached permission forms from NCC, a kit list and a food choices form for the week. The 

permission forms need to be filled in and handed to Mr Birch by Monday 25th March so we can 

submit our food order.  

Please can you sign and return the Calpol permission slip at the bottom of the kit list, if you are 

happy for us to give Calpol to your child. We always take a bottle of Calpol 6+ with us in case of 

headache or minor pain. 

Yours sincerely  

John Birch Alan Roberts 


